6 January 2021

Forward Planning,
Scottish Borders Council,
Newtown St Boswells,
TD6 0SA

Dear Sirs,
AGALAG29 Netherbarns

With reference to the above renewed development application | wish to record my strong objection.
As a volunteer at Abbotsford for over ten years | have come to appreciate the unique value of the
house and its surroundings in the context of the Borders heritage. The Netherbarns site overlooks
the house and grounds and even with a screen of trees the roofs of houses towards the top of the
site near the A7 will almost certainly be intrusively visible from Abbotsford.

| would urge the Council to reject this proposal again.

lan Skinner

PS: | do not seem to have received a response to my letter of 10" November last, copy enclosed.



